
Reason for Reduced Power Notification 

 

This is to notify the Commission, pursuant to Section 73,1560(d), that 
KZIA(FM), Cedar Rapids, Iowa, is operating at reduced power due to 
transmitter problems.  These problems became significant on October 23, 
2022, resulting in the station operating at approximately 32 kW ERP rather 
than the authorized 100 kW.  A replacement tube for the transmitter which the 
licensee believes will resolve the problem has been ordered.  The licensee will 
request an STA if the replacement part is not delivered and installed by 
November 22, 2022.   


